
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers       Thursday, October 13, 2022 
 

Year 10/11 Future First Expo Visit - Tuesday 22nd November 2022 
 
Building on from the success of last year’s event, I am writing to inform you that your child will be 
attending a Careers Trip on Tuesday 22nd November 2022 at the Lady Eastwood Centre, Newark 
Showground during school hours. 
 
Year 10 and 11 students will have the opportunity to explore 4 areas which include: 
 

• An Education Zone, exploring their next steps of full-time education post GCSE 
• The Business Zone looking at established businesses, learning about how they operate and the 

skills they look for when employing young people 
• The Technology Zone, where they can learn about changing technology related to the labour 

market 
• The Experience Zone, where students have the opportunity to be immersive and interactive with 

employers. 
 
There will be 21 Colleges and FE providers at the event and we will encourage students to talk and ask 
questions about their next steps. There will also be 33 exhibitors at the Future First Expo. Please watch 
this short video to get a taste of the event: https://vimeo.com/647706831  
 
The visit will depart the school at 12.45 p.m. and will return to the school by 3.00 p.m. On returning to 
school, students will have the opportunity to work with staff to reflect on their visit and to explore 
potential career opportunities in more detail. Students will be expected to wear their full uniform 
throughout the event. The school will provide transport to the event which is free of charge for all students.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to participate in this event please notify me via e-mail: 
jpettit@suthersschool.co.uk.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Pettit 
Head of Personal Development and Careers Lead 
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